THE HEIGHTS
SCHOOL

Preschool - Year 12

> Educating young minds
> Serving our community

> Instilling values and
embracing our future

The Heights School
has completed the
$3.5 Million upgrade
to student facililties,
providing vital new
learning spaces
and opportunities in

Science, Technology
Engineering & Maths

(STEM)

2020 Acquaintance Evening
Secondary Years RSVP

The Heights School Acquaintance Evening, Monday February 10, 2020

Secondary Year 7: 4:30pm M Block Multipurpose space

Student Name: HG:

Student Name: HG:

We will / will not be attending the Acquaintance Evening number attending:

Secondary Year 8: 4:30pm M Block Multipurpose space
Student Name: HG:
Student Name: HG:

We will / will not be attending the Acquaintance Evening number attending:

Secondary Year 11: 5:30pm B Block Upstairs common area (YR12 study area)

Student Name: HG:

Student Name: HG:

We will / will not be attending the Acquaintance Evening number attending:

Secondary Year 12: 6:15pm B Block Upstairs common area (YR12 study area)

Student Name: HG:

Student Name: HG:

We will / will not be attending the Acquaintance Evening number attending:

Parent Signature

Brunel Drive Modbury Heights SA 5092 Telephone 8263 6244 Facsimile 8263 6072
Email dl.1430.info@schools.sa.edu.au Website www.theheights.sa.edu.au
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a program for gifted and talented children
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